
From: Julie Pawola 
Sent: Saturday, June 16, 2018 5:46 PM 
To: Paul Skidmore 
 
Hi,  
I have been reading the following on the neighborhood website.  
 
The speeding problem on Elderberry 
The Elderberry Neighborhood Association is working on bringing everyone together asap to work 
on the speeding problem on Elderberry Road. Challenges: 1) Who's doing it -- residents or cut-
through drivers or both? 2) How do we slow it down -- without waiting for the city? Note that 
traffic entering Woodstone/Sauk Hts from the west is now coming from many directions -- 
Paragon Place, Mineral Pt. Rd., the Pioneer neighborhood and points south, as well as The 
Willows, Autumn Ridge, and points northwest of the latter two developments. This problem is 
only going to increase as Chapel View development begins near The Willows, Paragon's land is 
fully built out, and Elderberry is extended to serve Veridian's Eagle Trace. Please think about 
some immediate interventions. But for the long run, it's going to take more drastic measures -- 
stop signs, speed bumps, and whatever else we can throw at this problem to take pressure off 
the Woodstone/Sauk Hts segment of Elderberry Rd. AND PLEASE CONSIDER ATTENDING THE 
PLAN COMMISSION MEETING MONDAY AT 5:30 -- or writing the Plan Commission before 
Monday night, c/o Heather Stouder -- hstouder@cityofmadison.com, to keep pressing our point 
that "spreading traffic" through our neighborhood creates nightmares for residents. (Sadly, 
there's no point in asking our alderman for help.) Though we will lose at the Plan Commission 
meeting, we still have one last shot -- CITY COUNCIL on July 10. 
 
I thought that your job is to represent the viewpoints of the people in your district, who are 
clearly concerned about their neighborhoods. If this type of representation were to happen in a 
company, you would have already been fired for not doing your job,  
Why are you not concerned about the above issuess and what specific things are you going to go 
to solve this problem? Julie Pawola 
 

mailto:hstouder@cityofmadison.com

	From: Julie Pawola Sent: ‎Saturday‎, ‎June‎ ‎16‎, ‎2018 ‎5‎:‎46‎ ‎PM To: Paul Skidmore
	The speeding problem on Elderberry


